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DSL Forum Liaison to:
Alper Yegin(IETF PANA WG), alper.yegin@yegin.org 
Cc:
Jari Arkko INT Area AD, jari.arkko@piuha.net 

W. Mark Townsley, INT Area AD,  townsley@cisco.com
From:

Gavin Young, DSL Forum Technical Committee Chair, gyoung@dslforum.org 

Liaison Communicated By :

David Allan, Co-Chair, Architecture & Transport WG, dallan@nortel.com

Date: March 2008

Subject: Your Liaison of December 10th, 2007 and subsequent events
We would like to acknowledge your liaison of December 10th, and thank the PANA WG for the time and effort taken to consider our requirements and present PANA at our Q1 2008 (Warsaw) meeting. 

We still have unresolved concerns and it is unlikely that we will specify the use of PANA in its current form.
Sincerely,

Gavin Young

DSL Forum Technical Chair
